
You're Invited! 

Dear Environmentalist, 

We are excited to invite you to join us for a Coastal Exploration Trip aimed at preserving and 

understanding our precious marine ecosystems. This trip will take place from June 15-20, 2023, 

along the beautiful coastline of Seaside National Park. 

Details of the Trip: 

• Date: June 15-20, 2023 

• Location: Seaside National Park 

• Activities: Beach clean-ups, guided nature walks, marine biology workshops, and 

discussions on conservation efforts. 

• RSVP: Please confirm your participation by May 1, 2023, by replying to this email. 

Your participation will be invaluable as we work together to raise awareness about coastal 

conservation and the importance of protecting our fragile ecosystems. 

We look forward to sharing this adventure with you! 

Sincerely, 

The Coastal Guardians Team 


